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GAME READY - The Watertown Civic Arena has a new look with some 

new seating during a renovation this summer. The Watertown Area 

Community Foundation supported the project with a $20,000 grant. 

Good luck ARROWS!!  

 
WALLBREAKING - Boys & Girls Club Executive Director Liz Christianson 

addresses all ages at the Club's wallbreaking ceremony in August. The 

Club raised nearly $5 million for its renovation which will add approximately 

20,000 square feet to the facility. The support included three lead gifts of 

$500,000 each from the Watertown Area Community Foundation, the City 

of Watertown and Prairie Lakes Healthcare System. The Foundation's grant 

was designated with $250,000 matching capital campaign dollars and 

$250,000 matching the donations to the Club's Endowment Fund at the 

Foundation. Watertown Ford - Scott & Jodi Driscoll donated $250,000 to 

the endowment fund to meet the match. The former Garfield Elementary will 

be the Club's home until it returns to the new facility in fall of 2018. 
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Best wishes to students, teachers 
and their families as they start the 
2017-18 school year. 
 
September will bring many events 
including the Glacial Lakes SAFE 
(Suicide Prevention For Everyone) 
Suicide Awareness Walk, Northern 
Prairie Arts Plein Air Event, Vintiques 
Show 'n Shine Car Show, Watertown 
High School's Homecoming and the 
North Country Fiber Fair.  October 
will kick off with the annual Delta 
Dental Smile Mobile visit                                                                      

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Watertown Area Community Foundation 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

From Left: Angie Reppe, Lee Schull, Charlie Ewalt, Dr. Jeff Danielsen, and Laurie Benson. 

Trustee Representatives: Scott Olson, Great Western Bank; and Tyler DeBoer, Wells Fargo Bank, NA; Staff: 

Jan DeBerg, executive director; Greg Blow, donor development; Julianne Endres, marketing/donor services; Jill 

Slobotski, administrative assistant. 

The Watertown Area Community Foundation is governed by a volunteer board who broadly represent the 

Watertown Community.  These board members are appointed by the: 

City of Watertown 

Watertown Area Chamber of Commerce 

Watertown School District 

Great Western Bank 

Wells Fargo Bank, N.A. 

 

As of January 2015 our assets were approximately $16 million. We have over 100 funds that provide grants and 

scholarships each year to residents and organizations in Watertown. 

 

Contact Us:     Watertown Area Community Foundation 

                        211 E. Kemp Ave. 

                        Watertown, SD 57201 

                        (605)882-3731 

  Foundation@iw.net 

 


